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Circular 86-31

TO: The Chief Executive Officer of
all financial institutions in the 
Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT

Observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day in the future

DETAILS

The Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas has announced that beginning in 
1987 all offices of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District will be closed on 
the third Monday of January in observance of the birthday of Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Financial institutions should consult with their own counsel and 
state regulators to determine whether applicable local laws will permit the 
institution to coordinate holiday schedules with the Federal Reserve Bank.

MORE INFORMATION

For more information, please contact John Rogers of this Bank's Legal 
Department, at (214) 651-6228.

Sincerely yours,

For additional copies of any circular please contact the Public Affairs Department at (214) 651-6289. Banks and others are 
encouraged to use the following incoming WATS numbers in contacting this Bank (800) 442-7140 (intrastate) and (800) 
527-9200 (interstate).
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